
Share Your Input
Help North Hampton & 
Little Boar's Head prepare 
for a changing climate

Please join us for a virtual input session to 
share your feedback on the coastal 
hazards master plan chapters for North 
Hampton and Little Boar's Head.
The Town of North Hampton and the Little Boar's Village District 
are preparing for impacts from hotter temperatures, flooding 
from more intense rainfall events, and rising sea levels. 

At this public input session, you will have an opportunity to 
discuss the draft recommended actions addressing climate 
change impacts on a variety of issues - from critical infrastructure 
and natural resources to the local economy, public health, 
historic resources, and community investments. Your feedback 
can help prioritize recommended actions to build resilience to 
these impacts. 

This project was funded, in part, by NOAA's Office for Coastal Management under the Coastal Zone Management Act in conjunction with the 
NH Department of Environmental Services Coastal Program. The University of New Hampshire Cooperative Extension is an equal opportunity 
educator and employer.  University of New Hampshire, U.S. Department of Agriculture and N.H. counties cooperating.

Please join one of two virtual 
public input sessions: 
January 13, 8:30-10am

or
January 20, 4:30-6pm

via zoom
In case of weather-related power/internet issues with 

either of the above dates, a backup date has been 
scheduled for January 26, 4:30-6pm 

For persons with disabilities requiring 
accommodations, prior to the event please 
contact Lisa.Wise@unh.edu. Given ample 
time, we will make any reasonable effort to 
make accommodations.

Register here: 
tinyurl.com/NHamptonZoom

Registration is required in order to 
receive the zoom link.

Questions? 
About registration: Lisa.Wise@unh.edu 
About the project: JRowden@therpc.org

Project website (will be live 12/23)

publicinput.com/ClimateReadyNHamptonLBH

https://tinyurl.com/NHamptonZoom
https://publicinput.com/ClimateReadyNHamptonLBH



